
Sally Redfearn,  on the 7th June after a battle with cancer. A local girl, she
worked in the the travel industry in the United States before going to sea as an
assistant purser on cruise ships. She worked for Cunard for 23 years, from 1973
- 1996, first on the small ships and then on the QE2.
She joined the Club in 2013 and was a regular at the Curry lunches and other
functions.


